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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

July 7, 1999
Lyle Dahl

2640 118th Ave NW

Coon Rapids, MN 55433

Dear Lyle:
Here’s the additional information that I promised.  

When I visited my aunt Violet (Dahl) Walsvik, I copied all of the information that you had.

I’m sure you already have most of this information.  Maybe you already have all of it.

Just give it to anyone else interested in genealogy, or throw it away if you want to.

Are you on the internet yet?  I’ve been putting most of my information there, but I will try to send you some of it when I get more organized.

Your Cousin, 

Ron Dahl

